Doyle, Dan

From: Doyle, Dan

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:36 AM

To: Brennen Cain

Cc: Clark, Brooke; Chazell, Russell; Tappert, John; Inverso, Tara; Holahan, Trish; Berrios, Ilka
Subject: RE: Request for Comment Extension; Regulatory Improvements for Production and Utilization

Facilities Transitioning to Decomissioning

Mr. Cain,

Thank you for your email forwarding the request from BlueGreen Alliance. The NRC will be extending the
comment period to August 30, 2022. The official extension notice will be published in the Federal Register
within the next few days. Please let me know if you have any other questions about this.

Thank you,

Dan Doyle

Senior Project Manager

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-3748

From: Brennen Cain <bcain@bluegreenalliance.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 5, 2022 5:47 PM

To: Clark, Brooke <Brooke.Clark@nrc.gov>; Chazell, Russell <Russell.Chazell@nrc.gov>; Doyle, Dan
<Daniel.Doyle@nrc.gov>; RulemakingComments Resource <RulemakingComments.Resource@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] Request for Comment Extension; Regulatory Improvements for Production and Utilization
Facilities Transitioning to Decomissioning

Hello,

Please find attached BlueGreen Alliance's request for an extension for the comment period of the Proposed Rule:
Regulatory Improvements for Production and Utilization Facilities Transitioning to Decommissioning, Docket ID NRC-2015-
0070. BlueGreen Alliance finds that in order to respond with thorough comments, taking into consideration the impact of
this draft rule and the extensive records associated, an extension until August 31st, 2022 is necessary and vital. I
appreciate your attention to this matter.

Best,

Brennen Cain
Policy Advisor
BlueGreen Alliance
(406) 314-1519



